

Due to the Health concerns surrounding Covid 19, Bert, Anne, and your BDS Spring team have decided it is best to postpone our Spring Sale. This decision was not made lightly but only after much deliberation. Our priority being the health and well being of our members and our community.

We have our space at Kenilworth until July. We are all hopeful that this gives us enough time to have the sale in some capacity.

We will keep all Board Members up to date on the status of the sale.

Stay well,

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Gill, Laurie Long, Leslie Strunge, Jen Rakes